
$750,000 - 1104 Vineland Avenue, La Puente
MLS® #TR24066006

$750,000
3 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,274 sqft
Residential on 0 Acres

N/A, La Puente, CA

Welcome to your dream home in the beautiful
city of La Puente! This completely updated
3-bedroom, 1.5 bath residence offers the
perfect blend of modern luxury and timeless
charm. Step inside to discover an open
concept layout and a re-imagined floorplan
that seamlessly integrates living, dining, and
kitchen areas, creating an inviting and
spacious atmosphere. Every corner of this
home has been updated with tasteful and
modern interior upgrades, including the cozy
fireplace, sleek flooring, and designer fixtures.
The airy floorplan lends itself perfectly to
entertaining, providing ample space for
gatherings with family and friends. This home
comes with 2 mini split systems that help
provide a comfortable and relaxing
temperature no matter the season. Indulge in
the ultimate relaxation in the remodeled
bathrooms featuring contemporary finishes
and spa-like amenities. The remodeled kitchen
is a culinary masterpiece, boasting new
appliances, custom cabinetry, and quartz
countertops, making meal preparation a
delight. As you step outside the backyard is
perfect for outdoor entertaining or simply
unwinding after a long day. There is large
2-car Detached garage offering plenty of extra
storage. This home offers a serene retreat
while still being close to local schools, parks,
shopping, dining, freeways and majestic San
Gabriel mountains. Don't miss the opportunity
to call this home!



Built in 1940

Additional Information

City La Puente

County Los Angeles

Zip 91746

MLS® # TR24066006

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 2

Square Ft 1,274

Lot Size 0.16

Neighborhood LA PUENTE (91746)

Garages 2

Listing Details
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